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11 September 1998

MILITARY STANDARD

VISUAL ACCEPTANCE CRITERIA FOR INSPECTION OF ALUMINUM ALLOY WELDS

MIL-STD-370A(MR), dated 21 September 1993, is hereby canceled.  Users
may consult AWS D1.2, as a possible replacement.  Users are cautioned to
evaluate this document for their particular application before citing it as a
replacement document.  CAUTION:  The superseding information is valid as of
the date of this notice and may be superseded by subsequent revisions of the
superseding document.

(Application for copies of AWS publications should be addressed to
the American Welding Society, 550 N.W. LeJeune Rd., Miami, FL  33126)

Custodian: Preparing activity:
   Army - MR    Army - MR

(Project NDTI-0272)
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